Asian College of Education, Patiala
Opp. Tricone City, Sirhind Road, Patiala -1477001

Date ; 02/11/2021

IQAC Meeting

This is for the information of all concerned that a meeting of IQAC will be held on 02" November
2021 at 11.00 am in the seminar hall.

The agenda points for the meeting are as follows:

e Preparation for NAAC
e Composition of new IQAC team
e Academic and Green audit
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Asian College of Education, Patiala
Opp. Tricone City, Sirhind Road, Patiala -1477001

Proceedings of the IQAC Meeting of Asian College of Education, Patiala
Date :03/11/2021

A meeting of the IQAC of Asian College of Education, Patiala held on 02/11/2021 in the seminar
hall. The meeting was attended by Principal Dr. Sanjeev Kumar Modi. The following members
were present in the meeting
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Dr. Meenu Singh Sachan
Dr. Amita Kaushal

Dr. Paramjeet Mangat
Mr. Damanjeet Singh
Ms. Bhinderjeet Kaur
Mr. Pardeep Singh

Ms. Nisha

Ms. Divya Kalra

Prior to discussing the agenda, the vice principal Dr. Meenu Sachan read the briefings of session
2020-21 and acquainted the house with the events and activities during the previous session. The
IQAC members appreciated the efforts done by the team during the online teaching learning
process of the previous session. In reference to the proceedings of 2020-21 the following
suggestions were received by the IQAC members.

Keeping in mind the student support and students progression it was suggested that the
students feedback be put on the college website.

In response to a major limitation cited regarding placements the faculty members suggested
that placement data of the students needs to be refreshed timely as required in NAAC SSR.
It was suggested that placement and students study in higher education data of previous
years students be maintained by mentors. Mentor incharges should stay in continuous touch
with the pass out students and monitor their career graph.

Alumni Association is active in the college, but efforts be maintained for continuous
relations with alumni. It was suggested that Alumni Association needs to be register first.
As observed and pointed out the college actively shares its activities on social media as
such it was suggested that Facebook page and YouTube channel be earmarked official for
smooth interaction with public, students and alumni.

The suggestions were well taken with an assurance that they will cater to and implemented
accordingly. The meeting ended with a formal vote of thanks by the principal, he appreciated
the suggestions and inputs of entire team in making the meeting fruitful.
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